BIA awards contract
for Seattle office

SEATTLE — The National Center
for American Indian Enterprise
Development opened its northwest
rtgiﬂnamcc in Seattle recently, ac-
cording to the center.

The center was awarded a one-year
contract by the Bureau of Indian Af-
fairs Sept. 1. Under the contract, the
center will provide management and
technical assistance to prospective and
current participants of the Indian
Finance Act ram within the
jurisdiction of IA Portland Area
Office.

People who want more information
may contact the new office at 331 An-
dover Park East, Seattle 98188,



